
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4th September, 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

A very warm welcome to St Joseph’s School is extended to all families and students enrolled 
for Kindy in 2019. 

We would like to invite you to a Kindy orientation meeting on Wednesday 17th October 
2018, including both parents/carers and the Kindy children.  This meeting will take place in 
the Kindy classroom commencing at 9:00am. The 2019 Kindy Education Assistants will be 
available to provide an outdoor play experience for your child during this time. 

The current Kindy teacher, Miss Amy Rimmer, and I will be leading the meeting which will 
focus on discussing Kindy information and school related matters for 2019 and to answer 
any questions you may have. Amy and I will also be available to talk with you after the 
meeting if you have any further queries. 

2019 KINDY HOURS & DAYS: 
In 2019, Kindy will operate for three full days on the following days and times: 
Monday –  8:45am – 2:25pm   
Tuesday –  8:45am – 3:00pm  
Thursday – 8:45am – 3:00pm 
 
KINDY T-SHIRT & BOOKLIST: 
At the meeting, there will be 2019 Kindy shirts available at a cost of $14.00 each.  These are 
optional, but parents have found it easy to have a few handy as they make it simple to dress 
their child in the morning, don’t spoil ‘good’ clothes and create a sense of belonging to the 
group.  Acceptable payment methods are by Cash or EFTPOS on the day. Kindy shirts can 
still be purchased at a later date from the front office during school hours. The 2019 Kindy 
Booklist will also be distributed to all parents at the Orientation meeting. 

ATTENDANCE: 
Please contact Kathy in the school office on 9782 6500 to RSVP your availability to attend 
the Orientation meeting by Wednesday 10th October 2018.  
 
I look forward to meeting with you at the Kindy Orientation Meeting.  This is such an 
exciting and special time for you and your child.  Thank you for entrusting your child into our 
care.  We are blessed that you have chosen to be part of the St Joseph’s community. 

Yours sincerely,  
 
Travis Bienkowski 
Principal 

St Joseph’s School 
Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia 

PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215 

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500  

Email:  admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 

Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 


